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Regulatory Update – South Africa 
CEO of the National Regulator for Compulsory Specifications 
(NRCS) in South Africa has resigned.  
 

PCS has recently received news that the CEO of the National Regulator for Compulsory 
Specifications (NRCS) in South Africa, has resigned from his position, citing frustrations with the 
inefficiency of the organisation and of lack of cooperation from the South African Department of 
Trade and Industry. 
 
This development may cause even further delays to the lead-time for Approvals at NRCS, which 
has been recently observed to increase from 120 working days to around 200 on average.  
 
PCS will continue to monitor the situation closely and to keep stakeholders informed regarding 
the future impact of this development on applications. 

 

For further information on this development, please contact: 
 
Sarah Thalmessinger 

 Product Compliance Specialists 
 Email: sarah@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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